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April 24, 2025 

 

NOTIFICATION: UPDATE ON CLAT 2025 

 

The Executive Committee of the Consortium of National Law Universities met on 23.04.2025 and 

unanimously decided to accept and implement the judgment of the Hon’ble Delhi High Court, in 

the broader interests of timely conclusion of the admissions process for the benefit of both the 

candidates and also the member NLUs of the Consortium.  

 

Further details with respect to the revised counselling calendar will be notified shortly. 

 

 

Sd/- 

President 

Consortium of National Law Universities 


